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Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that Getwell Elementary was identified for Priority School as
required by ESSA and the U.S. Department of Education during the 2017-18 school year; and
will therefore maintain that designation during the 2021-22 school year.

Our school is working hard with the district and the Tennessee Department of Education to
increase student performance by providing professional development to teachers, providing
supplemental materials and technology to students, providing small group and individualized
instruction, providing social and emotional learning, providing Response to Intervention (RTI),
and providing incentives for attendance. We encourage you to help by participating in the
development and implementation of our school improvement plan and/or attending various
parent trainings and meetings throughout the school year.




